PROVINCIAL GRAND LODGE

OF HERTFORDSHIRE
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From:     Provincial Grand Secretary: Hugh Oram
HO/ 16 – August
Dear Bro Secretary, 
Information for Lodge Secretaries
Annual Meeting of Provincial Grand Lodge
Further to my comment in last month’s circular concerning the number of replies we have received advising of the attendance of Masters and Wardens, we have now received 67 replies from a total of 190 Lodge Secretaries.
SECOND RISING
Provincial Grand Lodge
Places are still available for dining following the meeting, on 28th September, the application form is available on the Provincial Website under Province/Downloads.

The Grand Connaught Rooms have written asking that I advise Brethren that no cases are taken into the dining room, as they present a trip hazard to the waiting staff.
I remind Brethren that the Fleet House Regalia Service will be open from 1800 to 2000hrs on Thursday evenings and 0900 to 1200hrs on Saturdays from 3rd September up to the Annual Meeting of Provincial Grand Lodge.
Sincerely and fraternally

Hugh Oram
Distribution:  Lodge Secretaries:

cc:

Provincial Grand Master, Deputy Provincial Grand Master, Assistant Provincial Grand Masters, Provincial Senior Grand Warden, Provincial Junior Grand Warden, Provincial Grand Director of Ceremonies, Provincial Grand Almoner, Provincial Grand Charity Steward.
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